
     

 
 

UNDP JPO Service Centre - Marmorvej 51 - 2100 Copenhagen - Denmark - Tel:(45) 4533 6270 - www.undp.org/jposc 

United Nations Development Programme 

8 December 2022 
 
Subject: Payment Request - Reference: D2.1/J.Violon/Tel. 4462/4500863194 
 
Dear Mr. Vandenbroucke, 
 
I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of the Letter of Intent dated 22 November 2022.  
 
We hereby request the Belgian Ministry of Foreign Affairs to transfer the sum of One Hundred Fifty-Seven Thousand, 
Three Hundred Sixty US Dollars (USD 157,360.00) covering the costs of the first year of the Belgian JPO position with 
UNWOMEN in Morocco.  
 
The cost estimate for the full 3 year assignment totals Three Hundred Sixty-Six Thousand, One Hundred Sixty US Dollars 
(USD 366,160.00). 
 
Please transfer the funds to the following bank account in US Dollars, with a reference to the Belgian JPO Programme and 
position: 
 
Citibank, N.A. 
111 Wall Street 
New York, NY 10043 
ABA/ACH Routing Number: 021000089 
SWIFT: CITIUS33 
 
UNDP Contributions Account: 
No. 36349618 
 
I would like to use the opportunity to express our high appreciation to the Government of Belgium for its continued 
support to the JPO Programme. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

                                                                             
Ms. Lykke Andersen 

Chief, Talent Acquisition and People Programmes 
Office of Human Resources 

Bureau for Management Services 
 
 
 
Mr. Frank Vandenbourcke 
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Social Affairs and Public Health 
Wetstraat 23 B-1000 Brussels  
 

BA 1454 3535 6011
JPO BIJ UNWOMEN AAN UNDP - MOROCCO 
PO 4500863194
LEV 700002094

VOOR AKKOORD BEHEERDER
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